

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

May 19, 1994

J:li

Dear Chief Wilma Mankiller:

You are invited to attend the next Language Workshop meeting on May 25, 1994, from 11:00AM to 1:00PM at the Cherokee Heritage Center Board Room (lunch will be served). The workgroup wishes to present the goals, objectives and activities for the upcoming year. A display of completed language projects will be available for your review.

Please notify Billi Russell at extension 208 if you are planning on attending this meeting.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gloria E. Sly

Deputy Education Director

GES/bsr